
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR
PUBLIC INFORMATION FLYER
SR 9/ I-95 (south of Palm Beach Lakes Boulevard to north of 45th Street)
Safety Improvements
Palm Beach County, Florida
Financial Project ID: 445623-1-52-01

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information about the proposed
safety improvements along SR 9 (I-95) from south of Palm Beach Lakes Boulevard to north of 45th Street in Palm Beach
County, Florida. No public information meeting is scheduled for this project.

CONTACT INFORMATION

Thuc Le, P.E., FDOT Project Manager  
Florida Department of Transportation, District Four
3400 West Commercial Boulevard
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309  
E-mail: Thuc.Le@dot.state.fl.us
Phone: (954) 777-4552
Toll Free (866) 336-8435, Ext. 4552

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances  

economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons who
require special accommodation under theAmericans with Disabilities Act (ADA)or personswho require translation services (freeof charge),
shouldcontactThucLe,P.E., ProjectManager,at (954)777-4552orTollFree (800)336-8435Ext. 4552orThuc.Le@dot.state.fl.us.

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS
• Replace the existing High-Pressure Sodium (HPS) roadway

lighting with light-emitting diode (LED) roadway lighting,
along the I-95 mainline.

• Install barrier delineators along the existing concrete median
barrier walls.

• Install a Road Weather Information System (RWIS) for
southbound traffic approaching Palm Beach Lakes Boulevard.

CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE & COST
• Construction Start Date: Spring 2023

• Construction End Date: Winter 2023

• Estimated Construction Cost: $670,000

CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS
• Temporary lane closures will occur during non-peak travel

hours. Single-lane mainline (in both directions) and single-lane
ramp closures will occur between 8:00 PM and 5:30 AM.
Double-lane mainline closures will occur between 9:30 PM and
5:30 AM for northbound I-95, and between 10:30 PM and 5:30
AM for southbound I-95. Ramps will remain operational and
only be partially closed (1 of 2 lanes). Proposed lane closures
shall only occur on Sunday through Thursday nights.

Begin Project

End Project

For more information, please visit:
Website: www.d4fdot.com/pbfdot/future_projects_index.asp
Follow us: www.facebook.com/MYFDOTSEFL/

@MyFDOT_SEFL

mailto:Thuc.Le@dot.state.fl.us
http://www.facebook.com/MYFDOTSEFL/
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